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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Many greetings from the Europe and Middle East Office. 
 
Every week we produce the EUME-Video News, trying to cover most of your important activities and 
events, big and small – to have everyone participate in your efforts and inspire everyone in our big region 
and beyond and to report directly to True Mother. We are grateful for your pictures and reports. 
 
To make our weekly Video News more informative, we would like to encourage all of you who organize 
major events or activities, to record a short video message on spot. Someone (i.e. main organizer) should 
introduce the activity or event in max 30-40 seconds: say something about the event/activity (what is it, 
who participates) what is the goal or importance of the event/activity if possible, record some short 
testimonies/statements of participants (15-20 sec.) 
 
We cannot promise to include all of them each week, but it gives us a greater variety of material to choose 
from. Please send the links for downloading your videos to euhq@ffwpu-eu.org 
 
Thank You in advance! 
 
Achim Pock 
EUME-VideoNews Editor 


